
Department of 
Hawaiian Home Lands

Meeting Invitation

Wednesday, April 13, 2022
6:00 PM to 7:30 PM

Join virtually by Zoom: 

dhhl.hawaii.gov/po/molokai

Aloha Moloka‘i community,

The Department of Hawaiian Home 
Lands (DHHL) is pleased to invite you 
to a project update meeting on the 
‘Ualapu‘e Kuleana Homestead Project, 
a priority project in the DHHL Moloka‘i 
Regional Plan. All community members 
are welcome to join us to learn about 
this beneficiary-driven project. We 
appreciate your continued interest and 
patience as we go through the planning 
process. We have information to share 
from the recent technical studies and 
that will help to address questions 
received in prior meetings. There is still 
much more to be done before we can 
begin to draft the Kuleana Homestead 
Settlement Plan. 

Should you have any questions, please contact:

Ms. Gigi Cairel
808.675.6682

DHHL.Planning@hawaii.gov

‘Ualapu‘e Kuleana Homestead Project Community Meeting


